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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

2016-0099

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington, on the 4th day of April at 1:30 p.m., to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2016-0099 Georgetown Wet Weather Treatment Station Project Condemnation, authorizing the condemnation of real property to obtain easements, fee ownership, and other rights in property for the construction of the Georgetown Project, located in the Georgetown neighborhood of Seattle, Washington in King County. The King County parcel numbers that are the subject matter of this ordinance are 5367200447 and 5367200300.  
SUMMARY
The Georgetown Project is needed to reduce combined sewer overflows into the Duwamish River and to protect public health and the environment. The property interests to be obtained are necessary for developing the project proposal and determining the site’s feasibility for construction of the treatment facility. The Georgetown Project is necessary for a public purpose and is in the best interest of the residents and wastewater ratepayers of King County. 

A copy of Proposed Ordinance 2016-0099 will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-477-1020. It is available on the Internet at http://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=2561287&GUID=786EE33C-B52A-492A-95B8-E220A64307A5&Options=ID|&Search=2016-0099
or http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx. 


DATED at Seattle, Washington, this 23rd day of March 2016.
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Anne Noris

Clerk of the Council

